
 
Dear Dr. Cage, 
 
My name is Matt Bigelow, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Amarillo, Texas. Thank you for supporting the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your 
generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded 
stethoscope this year. I have been accepted to the FMAT 
program and look forward to providing excellent primary 
care to West Texas residents. Thank you for investing in our 
community's future physicians.  
 
Sincerely,  
Matt Bigelow 




